5 Ways Schools and Communities Can Help Children in Homeless Situations Get Back to School

1. Inform your community about homelessness and the educational rights of children who are homeless, including shelter providers, soup kitchens, public housing authorities, low-cost motels, faith-based organizations, community action agencies, libraries, and welfare departments.  The National Center for Homeless Education at SERVE creates and distributes a number of valuable and informative resources dealing with the issue of education of homeless children and youth and can be found at http://www.serve.org/nche/online_order.php.
2. Contact local businesses to see if they will post materials on the educational rights of children who are homeless. Laundromats, convenience stores, libraries, and other businesses may be ideal places for families who are homeless or at risk of losing their housing to learn about their educational rights and who to contact for help.

3. Conduct a school supply drive.  Families who are homeless may not be able to afford basic supplies such as pencils, paper, back packs, folders, crayons, or calculators.  Work with local service agencies to make sure that children in need receive the supplies.

4. Conduct a drive for school clothing or uniforms.  Families who are homeless may not be able to afford new clothing for their children, including shoes and items, such as eyeglasses.  Again, work with your local service agencies to make sure that you collect the appropriate kinds of clothing.

5. Contact local pre-school and early childhood programs and talk to them about homelessness.  Check with local service providers to find out if children who are homeless are able to access these programs.
